A group of 23 ex students of The Air Force School of the 1979 batch visited the school on 5 August 2023. Major General (Dr.) Bipin Bakshi AVSM, VSM Retd.accompanied by other alumni presented a statue of Goddess Saraswati to the Principal, Mrs Amita Gupta .The group revisited their fond memories as they walked down the school corridors once again in a spirit of joy and great fondness for the times spent here.They explored the school and revelled in familiar sights . The changes in the school infrastructure was highly appreciated by the alumni group.







Alumni Visit their Alma Mater 5 August 2023



